

Eccleston Road Tovil Maidstone Kent ME15 6QN € 01622 754666
☑ office@abc.aquilatrust.co.uk
⊕ www.archbishopcourtenay.org.uk
Headteacher: Mrs S Heather

Chair of Governors: R O'Connell

Dear parents and carers,

We have received complaints from local residents about parents parking dangerously at the end of the school day outside of the school grounds, particularly between Old Tovil Road and Eccleston Road. In addition, when being asked to move parents not speaking nicely to the public.

I appreciate the end of the school day is busy but please be considerate when parking and speaking to our neighbours. We are luckier than most schools to actually have the facility to park onsite and I am sure by working together we can prevent hazardous parking.

School staff and volunteers have been asked not to park long the internal road and I ask parents, who do get a space at school, to leave the site as quickly as possible as this will help others to park safely.

Remember there is a lower car park, just past the nursery and I believe there is also space to park along Beaconsfield road, along the perimeter of the school grounds.

Mr Flynn is generally on duty at the end of the day and will monitor the situation, although I have today been informed traffic attendants are being deployed – nobody wants a fine!

Thank you for your help with this matter.

Best wishes

Sue Heather

Headteacher









